Mathematical Association of Tasmania Inc.

Supporting the teaching and learning of mathematics

Members’ Welcome
Afternoon Tea/Drinks

Thursday March 13, 2008
4:00pm—5:30pm
Catholic Education Office
5 Emmett Place
New Town

New and continuing members of the Mathematical Association of
Tasmania are invited to attend a Welcome Afternoon Tea / Drinks.
This is a casual get together to network with other teachers of
mathematics and a chance to share teaching and learning ideas.
Teaching resources and activities will be showcased. The theme is:

Supporting vulnerable students in number learning.

Bring a new member to sign up on the day and receive a prize!

The purpose of this workshop is to:
e Provide information about the Mathematical

Association and the benefits of being a member Highlights

e Provide some practical activities and resources
for teachers to take away and use in their ¢ Drinks and nibbles provided.
classrooms.

e Provide support and networking opportunities ¢ Teacher resources available.

for teachers new to the profession

RSVP: Tuesday, March 11, 2008
Mathematical Association of
Tasmania Inc.

Contact persons:

PO Box 313
Lovise Hodgson 6210 83388 Sandy Bay TAS 7006
Lovise.hodgson@catholic.tas.edu.au
Jenny Tayler 6233 7784

Jenny.tayler@education.tas.gov.au




